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Monday 4th April, 2022 
 

School Cross Country 3-6 is on again!!!  
 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
Lethbridge Park Public School will be holding the annual 3-6 Cross Country Carnival on 
the school grounds weather permitting tomorrow, Tuesday 5th April 2022.  

We apologise for the short notice but due to the recent rainy weather we have a very 
narrow window of opportunity with fine weather today that is predicted to continue 
tomorrow. 

When: Tuesday 5th April, 2022 
Where: Lethbridge Park Public School 

Cost: Nil. Please bring a chair if possible as the ground is still damp. 
  
  
 
 
 

 COVID 19 
Restrictions: 

Parents are welcome to support their children at the event and are 
encouraged to wear the colour of their child’s sporting house.  
Parents/carers of Year 3-6 students are asked to arrive from 9.45am 
Parents/carers with 8 year-old students in Year 2 are asked to arrive 
Between 11:15am and 11:25am for their event. 
 
All adults on the school site need to SIGN IN at the school office and 
must continue to follow COVID-19 safe practices including social 
distancing of 1.5m. 
 
 

The Cross Country Carnival will commence at approximately 9:50am for grades 3 to 6. 
Students who turn 8 this year in Year 2 will join the carnival after recess at 11.25am.  
The event will conclude at approximately 12.15pm when all students will return to 
classes. Students will earn house points for competing in the Cross Country Carnival 
and are encouraged to wear sports uniform or clothes in the colour of their sporting 
house. Please ensure that appropriate shoes are worn for the event. 
 

Please Note: The K-2 Fun Run will be rescheduled for term 2 when more information 
regarding this event will be provided to families. 

We look forward to seeing all our students participating and having the community 
welcomed back into the school for this school sporting event. 
 

 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Mr Richard Clarke & Mr Chris Barker                                                Ms. Deborah Curran 
Carnival Organisers                                                                            Relieving Principal 
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